
You're Invited! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to invite you to the celebration of our club's project milestone! 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: Community Center, 123 Main St, Hometown 

Join us to reflect on our journey, share success stories, and recognize the hard work your children 

have put into this project. 

Please RSVP by April 5th to ensure we have enough refreshments for everyone. 

We look forward to celebrating together! 

Sincerely, 

The Club Project Team 


